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3rd October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of the Y13 Film Studies course, we are studying a contemporary German film called 

Victoria for the ‘Specialist Study: Empowering Women’ section of the examination.  We 

have secured tickets for a screening of the film at FACT in central Liverpool, which is part of 

the national Into Film festival, on November 9th between 10:00am and 12:30pm.  There is no 

charge for the tickets. 

Students should come to school and register with their form tutors as normal.  Students will 

then be driven into Liverpool on the school minibus and returned to school after the 

screening.  I will be accompanying the students on this trip. 

One of the lessons the students will be missing is Film Studies, but for any other lessons, 

students will have to complete a ‘Leave of Absence’ form at school and make sure that they 

catch up on any work missed while we are at the screening. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr D Silverstone  

Assistant Principal and Teacher of English/Film 


